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Tuesday 12th November 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We have met with Mrs Hagger today. She is very much looking forward to being back in 

the future but unfortunately, she is not able to rejoin us at Red Hill Field at the moment. Mrs 

Hagger has said that she is happy for us to share with you that her daughter is unwell. 

For the next 4 weeks, the staffing in your child’s class will be: 

Mrs Vigrass – Monday, Thursday, Friday 

Mrs Chapman – Tuesday and Wednesday 

Mrs O’Connor, Miss Nixon and Mrs Kirby will continue to support the children each day. 

Mrs Vigrass will be available to hold Parents’ Evenings on Monday 25th November and 

Thursday 28th November – further details will follow explaining how to book an 

appointment. 

We recognise that this is unsettling. Once again, we are very grateful for your continued 

understanding and patience. 

 

 

 

Rachel Watts 

Head of School 


